SAVE THE DATES

SDC Community Meetings
In Prince George:

Prince George Native
Friendship Centre —
Circle of Unity Room

June 20, 2019 in the

evening
In Takla Landing:
Potlatch House

July 18, 2019 in the

afternoon

More details and invitations
will be sent out closer to

events.

SDC CONNECGT

May 2019

New Sasuchan Team Members

We would like to start this newsletter off by introducing our two new staff members!
Nick Fuchs has taken on the role of financial controller and Charlotte Jakumeit is our new

accountant.

For more information on who they are, you can visit our website to see their biographies

or stop by the office and introduce yourself!

Fire Fuel Management Project

Check out our website to see the pictures and video footage of the work being done this
past spring! Next week, we will post a video update of a few details relating to the

project so be on the lookout on our social medias for that short video!



NEXT ISSUE:

The next newsletter will be
distributed in July 2019.

Stay updated through our Facebook
Page and our website:

www.sasuchan.ca

CONTACT US:

Stop by for a visit:

300 — 1777 3" Avenue, Prince
George, BC | V2L-3G7

Give us a call:
236-423-0909

Any questions, email:

communications@sasuchan.ca

Survey Incentive!!

Have you completed our survey yet? If you have, that is fantastic and if you haven't,
what’s the hold up? This survey is used to help us determine what you want as a
member of Takla Nation. Questions varying from your job experience, education, future
business endeavors and training opportunities that you would like to see offered. For
more information on the intention of this survey or to complete the survey, contact our

Community Liaison Officer, Michael Teegee.

You can also find the survey on our website: www.sasuchan.ca/survey

To put a pep in your step for completing the survey, we are upping the stakes! We have
received just under 200 surveys since this process started, so for those who were first to
complete the survey, we have done a random draw for 4 $50 gift cards!! Congrats to the

4 winners - check out our recent FB video to see who won!
If you haven’t completed the survey yet, that is not a problem! We will continue this
incentive, giving away 1 $25 gift card on a monthly basis, but you have to complete the

survey to be entered!

A FRIENDLY REMINDER: If you have already completed the survey, please don’t submit another one.
If you want to make additions to your profile, you are more than welcome to do so, but you will not

be entered into the draw.

Opportunities

Interested in working with Sasuchan?

Even if we have no openings, we really encourage people to submit their cover letter,
resume and tickets to us. Specifying the type of work you are seeking will help us find
what you are looking for, whether it be with us or any other company! Email your
documents to Caitlin Abraham: communications@sasuchan.ca

Currently, we have no trainings set for the next few months.

We would like to announce that we are bringing an Environmental Technician training to
Prince George at the end of September! For any inquiries on this training, please contact
our Director of Community Services, Susan Stearns. Stay tuned for the details on when
and how you can register. ©



